
Sagebrush Telegraph 
 

Publisher-Kid Nickle 

 

Mark these dates on your calendar 
 

September Shoot 
 The September shoot will be on Saturday September 6, 2014.  Sign ups start at 8:00 AM and 

shooting starting at 9:00 AM. 

 

Lassen Regulators Meeting 
 

  The next meeting for the Regulators will be on Friday September 19, 2014. It will be held at the 

Janesville Pizza Factory, starting at 7:00 PM. 

 

Sierra Sportsmen Meeting 
 

  The next meeting for the Sportsmen will be held at the Susanville Pizza Factory on Monday 

September 8, 2014. The meeting will start at 7:00 PM. 

 

Nickle’s worth 

  

  For those of you who could not attend the 2014 Sage Brush Rebellion, you missed a good 

match. My thanks to Dusty and Neverclear for the stages and shooters books, as well as all the 

behind the scenes work that they did, dinner, score keeping, etc. We have a new shade area and it 

went up fast with the help of Chief, Grey Soldier, Dusty, Orion.  Next year we plan on having 

more shaded areas. 

 Thanks to our sponsors this year.  

Bullseye Recycling 
Big O Tires 

Honey Lake Firearms 

Days End RV Park 
Billington Ace Hardware 

Nickle Leather Works 

Table Sponsors-Bug Town Dusty, Miss Kitty, Tom Two Guns, Kid Nickle, Grey Soldier. 

  When you go into one of our sponsors place of business, tell them Thank You and shop there if 

you can. 

  We have a new mascot to help keep law and order at the Rebellion. His name is Marshal J. W. 

Lope. He was sent in on the orders of Silver Mary of Reno, Nv.  

  The Saturday night dinner was superb. What could be better than tri tip, chicken, with all the 

trimmings and desserts? Everyone probably gained some weight after that meal. I think I put on 
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at least two pounds. So my thanks to the ladies of The Laureate of Sigma Phi. They did such a 

super job and it is much appreciated. If I got their name wrong my apologies having senior 

moments. 

  Make plans and mark your calendar for next years Sage Brush Rebellion. July 31, Aug 1, 

Aug 2, 2015. 

  There is good news and some not so good. At the gun show in Reno the supply of 

primers was good. The prices have come down to normal levels. The ammo supply 

looked great, plenty of stock and no limits. The not so good news is that they had a 

good supply of .22 ammo, but you had to pay a goodly price for it. The price of 

bullets has risen due to metal prices going up all over. The other not so good news 

is the scarcity of powders for reloading. My favorite powders are not in stock, so I 

will have to substitute different powders for reloading pistol, rifle and shotgun. 

Other shooters are having the same issues. Things are getting better, just not as fast 

as we would like. 

  This year thanks to Bug Town Dusty, The Sierra Sportsmen float with the 

Regulators andThe Clay Dusters took Third Place in the Lassen County Fair 

Parade. Everyone had a great time and will try and do it again next year.  

  “To compel a man to subsidize with his taxes the propagation of ideas which he 

disbelieves and abhors is sinful and tyrannical.” Thomas Jefferson 

   


